Dear Parents and Students,
Wishing you and your family a joyful and prosperous Diwali!
Please take note of the following important points as we approach the Diwali break:
Diwali Break: APS Dagshai will be closed from 28th October to 3rd November.
Return Date: Classes resume on 4th November. All students must report back on time to

avoid any academic disruptions.

Attendance Policy: Timely arrival is essential. A fine will be imposed for any late arrivals after
the break.

Pending Dues: Kindly clear any pending fees and expenses shared with you to ensure a
smooth re-entry for your child into the hostel.

Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to welcoming the students
back for a productive term ahead.

Warm regards,
APS Dagshai
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